
As you would have seen on the news, Queen Elizabeth II has passed
away peacefully yesterday. In school we had assemblies this morning to
celebrate her long reign as monarch and to remember some of the
things she is dearly loved for- the children particularly loved her tea with
Paddington Bear as part of the jubilee celebrations. We held a minute’s
silence to mark the occasion and listened to an instrumental version of
God save the Queen. We remembered her sense of duty and loyalty to
both the the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth Countries.  
We now join the country and indeed the rest of the world in mourning her 
passing but at the same celebrate the start of the reign of 
King Charles III. 

Weekly Newsletter - 09/09/22
Dear  Parents,
It is unusual to start the year on such a 
sombre note. We are deeply saddened 
by the news of the Queens passing.
Despite this very sad news, it has been 
a wonderful week here at Star. We 
welcomed the children back on Monday 
and have been amazed at how quickly 
they have settled back into their 
routines. The children have hit the 
ground running this year and all week 
we have focussed on the outcomes and 
presentation in our books. You will see 
in this newsletter that we will be holding 
the Parent Information Meetings soon 
and we look forward to seeing as many 
parents as possible.
I know that the next year will be 
challenging for parents with rising 
energy bills and the cost of living crisis. 
We will be doing everything we can to 
support families. Most importantly if 
children attend school everyday, we can 
ensure that they have a good meal and 
anything else that they need to succeed 
with their learning.

Best wishes
Ms Von

PIMS
We will be starting our PIM meetings as of next week. 
These meeting are very important as the year group leader 
will share with you what your child will be learning through 
the coming term. It is also a opportunity for you to meet the 
year group leader and ask any questions you might have. 
Please note the following dates:
Reception: Wednesday 14th September 2022 @ 8.00am
Year 1: Thursday 15th September 2022 @ 8.00am
Year 2: Friday 16th September 2022 @ 8.00am
Year 3 Monday 19th September 2022@8.00am
Year:4 Tuesday 20th September 2002 @ 8.ooam
]Year 5 Wednesday 21st September 2022@8.00am
Year 6: Thursday 22nd September 2022@8.00am 
Please note: All the PIM meetings will be held in person in the
community room.

Uniform
We are pleased to announce that our 
uniform shop has sold out and all the 
donated uniform has been sold. We 
do appeal to any families who have 
old uniforms in good condition to 
donate it to the school and they will 
be recycled on to those who need 
them. Coats are particularly welcome 
as the weather is turning colder as 
well as black shoes in good 
condition. 


